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Ivan Garcia

From: ctips2@dot.ca.gov
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 3:15 PM
To: abhijit.bagde@dot.ca.gov; antonio.johnson@dot.gov; fstip@dot.ca.gov; Ivan Garcia; 

Ted.Matley@dot.gov; Ivan Garcia
Subject: State Approval of BCAG's FTIP Amendment No. 6.00

Caltrans is submitting BCAG's FTIP Amendment No. 6.00 for federal approval. Federal approval is required before 
changes included in this amendment are incorporated into the FSTIP.  


